
 

THE CITY OF UNALASKA 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

NOTICE OF INTERMITTENT 
TRAFFIC DELAYS ALONG 

CAPTAIN’S BAY ROAD 
Beginning July 31, 2018, and running through August 9, 2018, 
please be aware of construction activities along Captain’s Bay 
Road from the intersection at Airport Beach Road out to 
Offshore Systems, Inc.  These activities will cause ongoing 
intermittent traffic delays and road closures of up to 10 minutes.  

Please direct any questions regarding this work, or any Public 
Works Project, to the City of Unalaska Department of Public 
Works at 907-581-1260.  

Please email lgregory@ci.unalaska.ak.us if you wish to be added 
to the ongoing Project notification list.   

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding while we 
work to improve Captain’s Bay Road. 
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